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If calling ask for: Barbara Lee 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 01 April 2021 

 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We hope that you and your family are keeping safe and well.  It has been lovely to see all of our 
pupils back in school over the past three weeks as part of the phased return of pupils to schools. 
Thank you for your continued support during the period of remote and blended learning.     
 
At the time of writing, we are planning for a full return of all students from Monday, 19th April, 
subject to confirmation from the Scottish Government on 6th April, which is dependent on the 
continued suppression of the virus.  We will continue with our two-week timetable into the new 
term, with students following their ‘week 2’ timetable in week beginning 19th April. 
 
Lateral flow test kits are now available to all pupils and staff who wish to participate in the 
programme.  Full details are available on the school website.  Testing is not required during the 
Easter holidays, but pupils have been encouraged to collect kits to allow them to resume or begin 
testing before returning to school on 19th April.  Our testing days are Sundays and Wednesdays.  
Pupils should return their signed consent form to the school office or parents may also choose to 
complete the following electronic form if they wish their child to participate in the programme: 
Google Form – Consent Form Link 
 
We also would like to inform you that the cost of a school meal will increase to £1.95 from Monday, 
26th April 2021.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  We hope you have a restful and 
relaxing Easter holiday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Barbara Lee 
 
Acting Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/XtpmPsE8XbCjqTmB9

